November 20, 2020 Parish Meetings Suspended

Due to the rise in Covid cases and the Governor's mitigation rules, the Bishop has suspended all in person non-sacramental parish meetings and gatherings. Parish gatherings will be done virtually or they will need to be postponed. This includes Advent small groups, pastoral council, Knights of Columbus, religious education, and RCIA. The school will begin remote learning as well.

Masses, funerals, and Baptisms will continue as planned and the parish office will remain open as scheduled.

We continue to keep the sick and those caring for them in our prayers and remain thankful that we can gather for Mass and worship.

May God bless and keep you, Fr. Matthew